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From: Annemarie <gaespinola@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 5:51 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Our precious commodity

It seems that the water board is not listening to “We the people”. Water was given to us by our Creator for us to use to
produce food and to drink. We as Stewards of the land take our occupation very seriously. We don’t over use it, you
have asked us to cut back and we have. In fact, everything that you have asked us to do, we have complied. But, still
there is no compromise on your part. Isn't this supposed to be a democracy or is this a dictatorship?

Our water here in the Valley should NOT be for sale at any cost. People here want to work, people here need jobs to
support their families and livelihoods, that should be the more important than selling our water to L. A.

We already voted on bonds for building more watersheds but where are they? To fix the infrastructure of our present
dams but where is that money? Our government here doesn’t know how to budget or even want too. It’s just, what can
we sell next??

Annemarie Espinola

Sent from my iPhone





